Letter from PC to Karl Battersby, Corporate Director, Business and Environmental Services and Melisa Burnham 
NYCC, 11th August 2021

Re: Planned roadworks in Kirkby Malzeard

Thank you very much for your swift response to my email last week.

Some of the diversion signs have disappeared, but we still have signs indicating road closures that, combined with the current, long term closure of Church bank, will cause considerable problems for Kirkby Malzeard if they are not organised very carefully.

The NYCC Roadworks Map now has an item for 'roadworks on Longswales Lane, 18th August - 10th September. 
(The actual sign on Longswales Lane says, "Road Closed 16th - 24th August 0700 - 1800 follow diversion".)

We are also still unclear if there are any roadworks planned at the same time for the Main Street in Kirkby Malzeard.  

We would be very grateful for a clear response to these three points:

- Could you send us details of the planned diversion route?

- Could you advise if there are works planned on Main Street, Kirkby Malzeard, at all?

- Please may you advise who I could ring to talk about this?

We welcome road improvements, but local businesses and residents would like some clarification of what the works are, if the roads will be passable and what directions will be given to diverted traffic. 

(The text of this email will be posted in our list of correspondence on our community website).
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